
 
 

  

 
15th September 2023 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Year 6 Activity Week Monday 10th  June – Friday 14th June 2024 
 
It is already time to think about next summer!  I am delighted to say that this year, we will be taking part 
in an action packed activity week.  
 
Activity Week Timetable 
 

Monday 10th June 2024 Creative Day – this day will take place in school where the children 
will complete art and DT activities (including cooking). 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 Trip to Bury St Edmunds where the children will get a bus to the 
town centre.  The children will then watch a film at the local 
Abbeygate Cinema and go on to have lunch and a round of bowling 
at Bury Bowl.  The children will then get the bus back to school. 

Wednesday 12th - Friday 
14th June 2024 

Residential to Eaton Vale Scout Centre where the children will take 
part in a range of activities and stay in the scout house for 2 nights. 

 
At Eaton Vale we will be taking part in 10 activities.  The activities will include abseiling, archery, 
climbing and kayaking, among other things.  The group will be accommodated in a scout house onsite 
and full catering will be provided during the children’s stay.  For more information you can have a look at 
the website (www.eatonvale.co.uk) – what a fantastic opportunity!  
 
The cost of the activity week will be £220 and will include: coach travel to and from Eaton Vale; 
residential accommodation, activities and catering, and a trip to the cinema and bowling and lunch out in 
Bury St Edmunds, and cooking/art resources for the creative day.  
 
This cost will be payable via Parent Mail.  The cost of the activity week can be split into different 
payments, so that it can be paid for over a longer period of time.  
 
I urge all parents to encourage your child to take part in this fantastic opportunity, especially attending 
the two night residential.  Your child will only have one opportunity to take part in this Year 6 leavers trip 
and it will be a week that they will remember for many years to come.  It is not a holiday week, but very 
much a part of their valuable school experiences.  If you need some support with finding the money and 
think you may be entitled to some help, please come in and speak to a member of staff in confidence. 
 
As an indication of intent from yourselves we ask you to pay via ParentMail a non-refundable 
deposit of £30 by Tuesday 31st October 2023.  Please note that by paying the deposit a place will 
be allocated and you may be liable for the full cost in the event of a late withdrawal from the trip. 
 
To make it as easy as possible for you we are happy for the remainder of the balance to be paid in 
instalments throughout the next few months, with the full balance to be paid by Friday 26th April 2024.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Burchell 
                

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 

http://www.eatonvale.co.uk/

